EX94.

CONTRACT FOR THE PROVISION OF DRY RECYCLATE
SEGREGATION AND RESALE SERVICE

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services setting
out the current position in relation to the Council’s contract for the processing of dry

recyclate material.

The Director of Development Services updated members on developments since the
report was issued.

Decision

The Executive agreed to continue the matter to a future meeting.



